
ARIZONA ODYSSEY OF THE MIND
Membership Registration 

How to Register your 
School/Organization 

for Odyssey of the Mind 
2017-2018

Membership Registration open 
late summer 2017



 Please read the 
following slides 

closely



Process for Getting Started
• MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATION
▫ Each school/organization needs first to register for  

membership registration before they can 
participate in Odyssey of the Mind.

• Each school/organization only needs ONE
membership registration.
▫ Additional memberships are only needed when a 

school/organization plans on having multiple 
teams within the same division compete in the 
same problem(s)



Odyssey of the Mind Membership Registration

 Membership Registration allows multiple teams to enter 
competition

 International Membership Registration
 1 year membership (renewed annually)

 Allows school/organization to register one team per 
problem per division into competition

 What do you get with a membership:
 School/Organization Membership Number
 Odyssey of the Mind Packet
 Membership Card
 Odyssey of the Mind Program Guide (also available on website)

 Copy of this year’s 6 Problems
 Additional helpful Odyssey of the Mind Information



MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATION

• Registration done on-line or by mail
▫ On-line must be credit card payment
▫ All other payments must be done by mail

• Website address:  
▫ www.odysseyofthemind.com

• International Registration: 
▫ Cost
 $135 School Membership
 $100 for each additional Memberships

 Problems mailed to school after payment received



Online Registration
Directions 

MEMBERSHIP REGISTRATION 

Membership Registration open 
late summer 2017



On-Line Registration Directions
Go to www.odysseyofthemind.com

CLICK JOIN!



Complete registration form as directed



• 2017-2018 Odyssey of the Mind 
Program Guide

• Websites:
▫ International Website:    

www.odysseyofthemind.com
▫ State Website:                

www.azodyssey.org

• Contact your Regional Director for 
further questions 
▫ Contact information found on the Arizona state website

Resources



GOOD LUCK TO ALL TEAMS!


